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FOI Request: Finance of the Chinese Communist Party branch at the Stirling
College (Chengdu)

Freedom of Information Unit <foiunit@stir.ac.uk> 23 April 2024 at 13:03
To: 

Dear 

I refer to your Freedom of Information request regarding the annual budget allocated to and the
annual expenditure spent by Chengdu University's Chinese Communist Party branch. The responses
to your questions are below:

Total annual budget allocated to its directly-affiliated Chinese Communist Party branch by the Stirling
College (Chengdu) during the years 2015-2023.
The University does not spend any public money on any aspects of the operation at Chengdu
University Stirling College directly or indirectly affiliated Chinese Communist Party.  We simply invoice
Chengdu University for the agreed share of tuition fees, not public resources, collected from the
students taking our programme.

Total annual expenditure spent by the Stirling College (Chengdu)’s Chinese Communist Party branch
during the years 2015-2023.
Please see the above response.

You have a right under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 (FoISA) to request a review
of this decision by the University of Stirling. If you wish to exercise this right, you must write to the
University to request a review within forty working days of receipt of this decision. Your request for a
review must be in writing and you must specify your name and address for correspondence. You
must also identify the decision that you wish reviewed.

If you are dissatisfied with the outcome of a review, you have a right under the FoISA to appeal to the
Scottish Information Commissioner. If you wish to do so, you must appeal to the Commissioner within
six months following the date of receipt of the review notice. Details on how to appeal to the Scottish
Information Commissioner are available on their website www.itspublicknowledge.info/Appeal
You also have the right to appeal to the Court of Session on a point of law following a decision of the
Commissioner.

Yours sincerely
Freedom of Information Unit
University of Stirling
 

From: 
Sent: 27 March 2024 18:15
To: Freedom of Information Unit <foiunit@stir.ac.uk>
Subject: FOI Request: Finance of the Chinese Communist Party branch at the Stirling College
(Chengdu)
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside University of Stirling. Do not follow links or open
attachments if you doubt the authenticity of the sender or the content.

Gmai 

-
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Dear University of Stirling, 
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